
LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF BARKHAMSTED

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER 7

REFERENDUM VOTE

Pursuant to Section 10-51 of the General Statutes of Connecticut revised, notice is hereby given to the legal voters and those entitled to vote at town meetings in the Town of Barkhamsted that a referendum will be held on Tuesday May 3, 2022 for the purpose of voting for the approval or disapproval of the following question:

"Shall the Regional School District No. 7 Annual

Budget for the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2022 be

accepted?”
“Yes” vote is for approval. “No” vote is for disapproval.
Voting will take place in the Barkhamsted Town Garage, 33 New Hartford Road, Rte 44, Barkhamsted, CT. Optical Scan voting machines will be used. The polls will be opened at 12:00 p.m. and will remain open until 8 p.m. Absentee ballots will be available at the office of the Town Clerk as provided by law.
Dated at Barkhamsted, CT this 15th day of April, 2022.
Holly P. Krouse, CCTC
Town Clerk


